
 

 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

To:  Mayor and City Council 

 

From: Mike Land, City Manager 

 

Date:  April 28, 2020 

 

Reference: Resolution extending an Emergency Declaration of a State of Emergency as a 

result of the COVID-19 virus 
 

 

 

Since the beginning of the COVID-19 event in early March, there have been multiple Executive 

Orders from Governor Abbott and the Dallas County Commissioners Court and Dallas County 

Judge Jenkins.   

 

Prior to the Council meeting both Governor Abbott and Judge Jenkins committed to issue additional 

orders with respect to the event. 

 

We will be evaluating these new orders up and until the beginning of the City Council meeting and 

will be reporting an update and recommendation on how the City’s order should be updated to align 

with the latest orders from Governor Abbott and Dallas County. 


